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EXHIBIT 
 
 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION FOR CHANGE TO CORPORATE POLICY MANUAL TO 
ALLOW FOR CLUB GUESTS 

 
Overview 
GVR was approached by the Social and Dance Clubs requesting winter visitors who are 
not GVR members be allowed to attend their events.  The dance clubs are losing 
members due in part to the fact that our current guest policy states that guests need to 
reside outside a 20-mile radius; and must be staying at a GVR member home or local 
hotel. There are currently 11 GVR social and 4 GVR dance clubs that might benefit from 
a change in GVR’s guest policy. 
 
Recommendation 
Board of Directors amend the Corporate Policy Manual Section VIII, Subsection 2, 
(B)(6) as follows: 
 

6. Clubs may grant guest privileges, at their discretion, to guests of GVR Members and, 
if authorized by the Board, other non-GVR Members upon payment of a guest fee to 
GVR.  Clubs may be more restrictive, but not more lenient, than GVR guest policies. 


